Dibble, Dickson

From: Dibble, Dickson
Sent: Wednesday, March 04, 2009 7:55 AM

To: Tutt, Wayne'; Robinson, Richard

Cc: Bowman, Sandy '

Subject: AIRS ID# 0310366-003-AG, JET CLEANERS #4, 6855-24 Wilson Bivd, JACKSONVILLE, FL
32210-3600

Tracking: Redipient Delivery Read
Tutt, Wayne'

Robinson, Richard
Bowman, Sandy Delivered: 3/4/2009 7:55 AM Read: 3/5/2009 6:24 AM

Wayne or Richard,

Please see the attached letter. | received this letter attached to a renewal registration for AIRS 1D #0310367 on
Gandy Street. The letter communicates that their former plant #4, AIRS ID# 0310366 (see subject item) was sold
and then ultimately closed. Our records in ARMS shows that it is still an ACTIVE facility under the name of Mr.
William N. Thomas the previous owner.

At your convenience, would it be possible to have someone from your group, go to the Wilson Blvd site, and verify
whether or not this facility is in-fact closed and out of business, or in operation? If you find it out of business, | will
then go ahead and change the facility operating status to INACTIVE.

Thank you for any assistance that you might be able to provide.

Call or e-mait if you have any questions.
Dick,

Dickson E. Dibble, ES III

FL Dept of Environmental Protection

Div. of Air Resource Management

Bureau of Air Monitoring & Mobile Sources
Air General Permit Program

Tel. (850) 921-9586

FAX (850) 922-6979

ICG-#345

Dickson.Dibble@dep.state.fl.us

(7 CommunicaTE

in plain language

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials
regarding state business are public records available to the public and media upon request. Your e-mail
communications may therefore be subject to public disclosure
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